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01/05/2020
Dear Parents

I hope you are your families are safe and well.  The first of May has brought a new month, a spell of colder weather and perhaps a brighter outlook for the future

Yesterday The Prime minister announced the welcome news that the government is  preparing a plan for the UK’s exit from lockdown , including how schools might reopen.  No details have been shared as yet and as with every stage of this crisis, the school will follow government and public health guidelines.  

Reopening may well mean a very different school life. We have been considering and preparing for possible scenarios and will put in place all necessary measures, once the news is confirmed and the guidance is released.
Needless to say, the health and safety of our students and staff will remain our highest priority.

This might have been a harder week for some - perhaps because the weather has taken a turn, or that we face another month without seeing our friends and families but there is still much to cheers is. The heartfelt birthday celebrations for Captain ( now Colonel)    Tom brought a tear to many eyes and his incredible achievements have inspired others to attempt their own challenges, large and small ,  to contribute to the collective efforts and support the NHS.

Despite the distance between us all, in some ways there is a stronger sense of community, local and National. Neighbours now come together as we all applaud the NHS , community groups large and small are finding ways   joining  to sing, dance, compete in a  quizzes and keep the connections alive.  

You might have seen though our social media that the Avanti Trust are posting  live yoga classes that are open to everyone, a chance to join together and practice mindful, self reflection and healthy exercise.
 At 10am-10:30am, Monday-Saturday, Avanti will be offering free online Yoga Classes on the Avanti Schools Trust YouTube channel.
 
"Yoga offers self-reflection, the practice of kindness and self-compassion, and continued growth and self-awareness. (And) Yes, yoga can increase your flexibility, improve your balance, and decrease your cholesterol." Huffington Post
  
Click subscribe at Avanti's YouTube Page: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIKgipHTGr75vUPjsVQsj9g 


Finally, in the words of Colonel Tom – “Remember tomorrow is  good day,  tomorrow you maybe will find everything will be much better than today“

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stay safe and well. 

Kind regards
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Emma Taplin
Principal
[image: ]
image1.png
G b




image2.jpg
AVANTI FIELDS

Excellence - Virtue - Devotion

Avanti Fields School
2 Bruce Street, Leicester, LE3 OAF
01163266813

avantifields@avanti.org.uk
avanti.org.uk/avantifields

Principal: Ms Emma Taplin




image3.emf



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 











Microsoft_Word_Document.docx
[image: ]





















[image: ]

image1.jpg

AVANTI FIELDS Avanti Fields School

Excellence - Virtue - Devotion avanti.org.uk/avantifields

avantifields@avanti.org.uk

Principal: Ms Emma Taplin






image2.(null)





Avanti Schools Trust is a private company limited by guarantee, and an exempt charity, registered in England and Wales 
under company registration number 07506598 with registered address: C/O Avanti House Secondary School,  




Wemborough Road, Stanmore, Middx, England, HA7 2EQ  VAT registration number: 122 8491 20




“Avanti Fields School” is an academy school within the trust, and is effectively a trading name of the trust.
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